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7th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

EYFS/Y1 AC, EYFS/Y1 DO and EYFS/Y1 IGSE Parent Consultation – July 2025 
As you will be aware it is the time of year when class teachers are very busy writing reports celebrating 
all the successes and achievements this year.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank your child for 
their hard work and commitment during this academic year and hope they will similarly rise to the 
challenge in the new school year. 
 
This year we have updated our End of Year reports, with a clear focus on ensuring parents and carers 
receive detailed and relevant information.  With this in mind we, have made the decision that reports 
will go out to parents and carers slightly later than originally planned to ensure time for staff to complete 
these following our termly assessment cycle.  As such reports will go out to parents and carers on 
Tuesday 15th July via email.  Reports will also include any statutory assessment data, including EYFS level 
of development (EYFS) and Phonics check information (Year 1). 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to invite all parents and carers of children in EYFS/Y1 AC, 
EYFS/Y1 DO and EYFS/Y1 IGSE to attend a parent consultation appointment with your child’s class 
teacher on Wednesday 16th July.  Once again, our sincere apologies for the postponement of these earlier 
in the year – unfortunately this was unavoidable at that point in time due to staff absence.  Appointments 
will be available between 3.00pm and 7.30pm and we would urge you all to take the opportunity to 
come in and have a discussion with your child’s class teacher regarding progress over the course of the 
academic year and also next steps.  Appointments for Parent Consultations are available to book on 
the MCAS app now, please click on ‘Parents Evening’ in the menu on the left hand side.  
 
There will also be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher which we know many of our 
parents/carers like to do as part of the transition process.  All teachers will be based in their current 
classrooms.    
 
I wish each and every one of the children well for the next step in their learning journey at Spalding 
Parish Church of England Day School.  I look forward to welcoming your child and yourself back in 
September. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Diane Mulley 
Interim Executive Head Teacher 


